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I absolutely oppose returning to in-person voting in Oregon. The party submitting this 

bill has a history of using in-person voting as a means to suppress voters - cutting 

locations, cutting hours, cutting resources, not giving time off to participate, the list 

goes on. There is no evidence of any appreciable fraud with mail-in voting and in fact 

this bill's allowance for mail-in in special cases aligns with that idea. Vote by mail has 

kept Oregon's participation in the process high and I firmly believe in continuing that. 


